
Spotlight 

Did you know there is a new California law (AB2022), effective January 1, 2019, that 
requires the education system to inform pupils and parents/guardians on how to 
initiate access to available pupil mental health services on campus or in the 
community? SchooLink and school staff may use the SchooLink posters and brochures 
to fulfill this requirement and increase awareness about SchooLink services.  
 
The SchooLink poster details the pathways to youth behavioral services in San Diego 
County. The SchooLink brochure provides standardized, simple language on services 
and eligibility and is customizable for each school and SchooLink provider.  
 
To download the SchooLink poster and brochure, go to   
https://theacademy.sdsu.edu/bheta-schoolink/ and click on the Resources module.  
 
Note: The County is working on translating the SchooLink poster and brochure into 
the threshold languages. The new versions will be ready before the 2019-2020 school 
year. 
 
Please contact your supervisor with any questions.  The County COR is also available 
to provide Technical Assistance through your Program Manager.  
 

Thank you for all that you do for San Diego kids!   
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• Customize the SchooLink brochure for your school(s). 
• Place SchooLink posters and brochures in key locations where staff and families 

gather. 
• Check and replenish SchooLink posters and brochures periodically. 

https://theacademy.sdsu.edu/bheta-schoolink/

